Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 10:39 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Biergarten/Wedding Venue Proposal

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

-----Original Message-----

From: Brittani Buchner <brittani.o.woods@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 9:43 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Biergarten/Wedding Venue Proposal

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,
I am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed Biergarten and wedding venue for Riverside Park.

While initially | thought this would be a fun idea, the more | learned about it, the more | really dislike the idea. A
wedding venue would not allow for the park to feel free and open to all. Further, a Biergarten is simply more of the
same from 3rd street. | would much rather enjoy a historic site with a coffee or ice cream shop, where visitors and
residents alike can learn more about the beautiful city they are in, and perhaps grab a coffee while enjoying a stroll
around the park. The Biergarten does not allow for as much of a family-friendly atmosphere, and wedding venues make
it seem more closed off to the public for most beautiful Saturdays during the summer and fall.

| recently moved back to La Crosse after being away for 3 years in California. | have noticed that since my return,
Riverside Park is much more busy with people enjoying the greenery and river, which is very exciting. It's so nice to see
this city come alive, and | would love to see this tradition continue by making sure that businesses nearby that allow for
the most people to enjoy them, especially our loyal residents.

Thank you for your consideration.
Britt Buchner

2020 King St

La Crosse, WI 54601



